BOROUGH OF WEST READING — BOROUGH COUNCIL

AUGUST 8, 2012 — 6:00 P.M.

West Reading Borough Council held a special council meeting at the West Reading
Borough Hall on the above date. Council President Kevin M. Conrad called the meeting
to order at 6:05 pm with the following persons present: Council Members Elizabeth
Heckler, Deborah Hutcheson, James Gallen Jr., Nathalie Kulesa, and Philip Wert;
Borough Manager Richard Sichler. The Pledge of Allegiance was made:.

VISITORS: Rebecca Gregg, Reading Eagle

PUBLIC COMMENTS: None

EXECUTIVE SESSION: Council President Conrad recessed the meetihg at 6:07 p.m.
for an executive session to discuss personnel issues. The meeting reconvened at 6:33

p.m.

BUSINESS: Ms. Kulesa made a motion to terminate the employment of Evan Manning.
The motion was seconded by Ms. Heckler and passed unanimously.

ADJOURNMENT: On motion duly made by Mr. Gallen, seconded by Ms. Kulesa and
passed, Council President Conrad adjourned the meeting at 6:37 p.m.

Respectfully submitfed,

Richard J. Sichler
Borough Manager/ Secretary



